
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem meets Al-Hikma National Movement’s organizational
leaders in Nineveh

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, during his tour of Nineveh

Province, today, Friday, July 2, 2021, met with a group of organizational leaders of Al-Hikma

National Movement in the province. H.E. talked about the nature of the reform project of Al-

Hikma and how to have conscious obedience, unifying the stance and to put aside the side

quarrels, to have openness to all, and giving priority to the national dialogue over any side

dialogue.

His Eminence said that reform projects need convinced bearers to be able to convince people of

them. They are often strange and subject to misinformation and misrepresentation, but soon

their righteousness and the righteousness of their goals become clear.

His Eminence called to spread the language of optimism, and focusing on the positives, and

leaving the language of complaining. Noting that solutions need initiators who can put forward

initiatives and change their thinking patterns.

His Eminence explained the importance of solutions being born based on reality and challenges.

It is not possible to talk about the end of quotas unless we can form a cross-component

alliance and nominate qualified people based on variety, and if we have variety, we have

diversity.


